
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: February 13, 2020 
 
TO: City of Alexandria Massage Businesses and Message Therapist License Holders and 

Other Interested Parties.  
 
FROM: Kevin Boyle, Administrative Assistant/Council & General Governance 
 
SUBJECT: Public Hearing to Discuss Proposed Amendments to the Alexandria City Code 

Related to Massage Therapist and Massage Business Licensing and Regulation. 
 
 
The purpose of this memo is to notify all massage businesses and massage therapist license holders 
that the City of Alexandria is considering amendments to Section 4.49 of the Alexandria City Code 
relating to massage businesses and massage therapist licensing and regulation.  The text of the 
proposed amendment can be found on the City of Alexandria website (www.alexandriamn.city).  Please 
look for the information in the “Latest News” section.  City staff would also be happy to email you the 
proposed amendment upon request. 
 
The City Council will discuss the proposed amendments during a regularly scheduled City Council 
meeting. That meeting will be on Monday, February 24 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers at 
Alexandria City Hall, located at 704 Broadway. 
 
The purpose of the amendments is to update outdated terminology within the existing ordinance and 
provide for a longer duration of license. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 320-759-3629 or mschultz@alexandriamn.city should you have 
any questions. 
 

http://www.alexandriamn.city/

	FROM: Kevin Boyle, Administrative Assistant/Council & General Governance

